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From: Barbara Katz
To: cferrari@dfg.ca.gov; dave@laredolaw.net; joyce.ambrosius@noaa.gov;
mjatty@sbcglobal.net; sdunn@lawssd.com; ssomach@lawssd.co
Date: 8/20/2007 12:21:18 PM
Subject: CANCELLATION OF PRE-HEARING CONFERENCE

I have been directed by the hearing officer, Art Baggett, to CANCEL the pre-hearing conference that was
scheduled for tomorrow, August 21, 2007, in Sacramento. A proposed settlement agreement was
submitted this morning and the Chief of the Division of Water Rights is unable to review it prior to the pre-
hearing conference. If the proposed settlement is not approved by the Division Chief, the pre-hearing
conference will be rescheduled. The hearing scheduled for September 24-25 HAS NOT BEEN
CANCELLED. If you have any questions please call me at (916) 341-5192 or email me at
bkatz@waterboards.ca.gov. Thank you.

CC: Baggett, Jr., Arthur G. ; Farwell, Jane; Lindsay, Larry; Mona, Ernie; Whitney, Vicky




